
Food and drink
Music
Arts and crafts
Toys
Presentations on the Sikh Neurodiversity Network

This event is an opportunity for those with lifelong neurodiversity characteristics (SEN) of any
age and those who care for them to come together to discuss how Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh
Sabha Southall can best support them and their families.

The Sikh Neurodiversity Network is currently establishing a network of children and adults with
lifelong neurological characteristics, such as Autism, and listening to their experiences and the
experiences of those who care for them. Specifically, regarding the problems they may have
encountered whilst accessing Gurdwaras and other Sikh community institutions.

After we have completed this step we will establish a network of experts within Gurdwaras and
other Sikh community institutions who will be charged with increasing Sangat understanding,
engagement and support for those with lifelong neurological characteristics.

There will be:

Date: 18 December 2021 (Saturday)
Time: 14:00 - 16:30 (GMT)
Address: Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha Southall (Upstairs Hall), 2-8 Park Avenue, Southall, UB1
3AG

To book your FREE ticket or for more information about this event and the Sikh
Neurodiversity Network please scan the QR code below. 

N.B. Wheelchair access is available
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